
 

Borough of Tinton Falls 

County of Monmouth 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

Please be advised that the regularly scheduled council 

meeting of the Borough Council of the Borough of Tinton 

Falls scheduled for Tuesday, April 18, 2017 has been 

cancelled.  The next regularly scheduled Borough Council 

Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 2, 2017 at 7:30pm 

at the Municipal Center, 556 Tinton Avenue, Tinton Falls, 

New Jersey. 

 

Maureen L. Muttie 

Borough Clerk 


